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Covid-19 Policy for Hoff Family Arts & Culture Center Guests 
Wear a mask based on your personal preference, informed by your personal level of risk.  

However, masks may be required by performing artists in the theater space. Mask requirement will be 
indicated when purchasing your ticket and by posted signage near the theater. 

If you are not fully vaccinated and boosted, we recommend you continue to wear a mask throughout 
the building unless actively enjoying food or drinks.  

Three-ply surgical masks, KN95 masks or N95 masks, which offer more protection against Covid-19, are recommended. 

If you cannot wear a face covering due to a medical condition, please contact the box office for alternative accommodation. 

Disinfecting Wipes & Hand Sanitizer Available 

Take advantage of the sanitizer and disinfecting wipe stations throughout the building. 

Reduce Touch Points 

Credit or debit cards are strongly preferred, but cash is accepted. 

Self-Check Your Health 

If you have symptoms such as fever or cough, or have come in contact with someone with symptoms, please take care and 
come back to see us when you are well. 

If you experience symptoms of COVID-19 during your visit, we ask that you notify PACE immediately and make 
arrangements to leave. Refunds will be provided for guests who need to leave due to signs and symptoms of COVID-19. 

Reasonable contact tracing will be conducted for close contacts (within 6 feet of an infected person for a total of 15 minutes 
or more) for laboratory-confirmed COVID-19 employees, contractors, volunteers, or guests. 

Enhanced Air Filtration 

Our HVAC filtration systems have been upgraded beyond the industry standard to MERV 13 filters. MERV 13 filters capture 
the tiniest of droplets, which could contain the COVID-19 virus. 

In addition, HEPA air purifiers have been placed in areas with higher occupancy. 

Routine Cleaning & Disinfecting 

Common areas and high touch points are routinely cleaned and sanitized. 

PACE will follow all government regulations and be guided by the best practices of the Pottawattamie County Health 
Department and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention.  




